
West Pottsgrove Township 
980 Grosstown Road 

Stowe, PA 19464 

Board of Commissioners Workshop 
Meeting 

July 20, 2022 
7:00pm  

The regular monthly Workshop Meeting for the Board of Commissioners was called to order by Board 
President; Steve Miller at 6:59:35. 

ROLL CALL 
Board members present were Commissioners; Miller, Palladino, Valentine, and Shawell. Also present 
was Township Manager; Scott Hutt, and Township Solicitor; Jamie Ottaviano. Absent was 
Commissioner; Mark Green, and Township Secretary; Courtney Harris.  

OLD BUSINESS 
None 

NEW BUSINESS 
Quinter Street Sanitary Sewer Project – Final Payment – Payment No. 2 (Final Payment) for the Quinter 
Street project was for the change order, this is in the amount of $121,660.42. We have already received 
$160k of reimbursement from the grant, and once we pay this we will get the other $40k. Commissioner 
Shawell made a motion to pay the final payment for the Quinter Street Project. Commissioner Valentine 
seconded the motion, all were in favor of making the final payment.   

CITIZEN COMMENTS 
No citizen’s attended 

CORRESPONDENCES 
St. Gabes would like to shut down the streets surrounding the church for their car show on August 7, 
2022. Commissioner Valentine made the motion to grant the street closures for the car show. 
Commissioner Shawell seconded the motion, all were In favor of allowing the street closures for the car 
show.  

EXECUTIVE SESSION 
President Miller called an executive session, he announced the executive session was for informational 
purposes and personnel matters and no actions or deliberation would take place.  

ADJOURNMENT 
President Miller asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. A motion was made by Commissioner 
Valentine to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Commissioner Shawell. The motion was approved 
unanimously. 



The Board of Commissioners Workshop Meeting of West Pottsgrove Township has concluded at 7:04 
P.M. On July 20, 2022.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Courtney Harris 
Township Secretary 


